30th July 2023 at JISCE CAMPUS
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JIS COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING

Respected Sir / Madam,

We hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. It is with great pleasure that we

extend an invitation to you to join us at OORJA. The event will take place on 30/07/2023 at JIS
COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING.

The event will commence at 10:00 AM and it is a whole day program with prize distribution,
final showdown. There will also be ample opportunities for networking, interactions, and
building new connections with fellow participants. Your presence at OORJA would be greatly
appreciated, and we look forward to receiving your positive response at your earliest
convenience.

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to
contact us at studentscommitteejisce@gmail.com. We are more than happy to assist you in
any way we can.

Thank you for considering our invitation, and we sincerely hope you can join us for this
special event. Your presence would add tremendous value, and we are excited to have you as
part of this memorable occasion.

With warm regards,

Student Committee

JIS COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING
KALYANI, NADIA 741235

Ph no. - 9073946883

E-mail - studentscommiteejisce@gmail.com
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JIS COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING
PRESENTS

DﬁI’E - 3oth July,2023 Contact Us - 9073946883
_VENUE - JISCE Campus, Kalyani Email - studentscommitteejisce@gmail.com
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